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Dear Parents / Carers, 
 
We have been lucky to have another beautiful weekend with regards to the weather and I hope you 
had a lovely couple of days. Sadly, the sunshine looks like it is leaving us for a while so please 
ensure your child has a coat with them this week and also just a reminder that school is closed next 
Monday for the Bank Holiday weekend. 
 
Welcome 
 
A very warm welcome to Kai, Evie and Izzy who have started at Dishforth Airfield Primary School in 
Years 5, 3 and Reception. 
 
Class News: 
 
EYFS: This week Early Years have been thinking about why the jungle is a good habitat for monkeys 
and other animals as well as what features a monkey has that help it to survive in the jungle. We 
have been really impressed with the effort everyone has put in with their work this week.  
 
Year 1/2: This week year 1 and 2 have been learning all about Wilf the Wolf and how he wanted to be 
brave and strong... but wasn't! We have been learning to half and quarter using playdough and different 
counters and equipment.  We are learning to be resilient in everything we do and have practice these 
skills whilst learning a new sport in PE called Boccia. 
 
Year 3/4: This week in year 3/4 we have started our brand new whole class reading book, 
'Krindlekrax'. We have enjoyed finding out about some of the main characters and have written our 
own character descriptions in literacy. We have also enjoyed learning the names of some American 
States and locating them on maps in our Geography lesson. 
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Year 5/6: This week in year 5/6 we have started our science topic which is all about living things and 
their habitats. We learnt about the different parts of a flower and how the pollen is transported from 
one plant to another. We also looked at biomes in our geography lesson and found out about the 
different plants and animals that live in these biomes and how the climate connects them.   
 
Class Clubs 
Class clubs are available for this term. Teachers sent out a letter last week for the children to sign up 
to. Below is the date the club starts:  
 
Reception club – Monday 10th May 
Year 1/2 - Sporting Start Tuesday 4th May 
Year 3/4 – Monday 10th May  
Year 5/6 - Monday 10th May 
 
School Dinners April 
The price for dinner is £2.75 per meal (£13.75 per week).  The cost for the month of April is £38.50.  
Please ensure your Parent Pay account is up to date.  It is possible to put credit onto the account to 
help with budgeting for the month! 
 
Packed Lunches 
A polite reminder that there should be no sweets or chocolate bars in packed lunches or fizzy drinks.  
Also, we are a NUT FREE SCHOOL. We do have children with allergies to nuts so please refrain from 
any sort of nut products in packed lunches – thank you. 
 
Parent Away 
Please do let your child’s class teacher know if a parent is away from home so that we can offer 
additional support.  
 
AWARDS 
 

Celebration Assembly 
On Friday, we have our Celebration Assembly.  This week the following children were given our 
weekly awards;  

 
 

Celebration Cup  
 

This week the cup goes to someone who always puts a huge amount of effort into  
their presentation of their work. They always try hard and are doing their best to 
improve all of the time. 
 
They are helpful in class and always make good choices. Early Years is lucky to have this person in 
their class. 
 

Well done, Seona! 
 



 

  
  

 

 

 
 
 

Ribbons 
 
EYFS – The ribbon this week goes to someone who has been trying their very 
best to listen and make good choices. The whole class is very proud of the effort 
they have made. Well done to Junior! 
 

Year 1 / 2 – This week the ribbon goes to someone who always has a smile on their face. They 
have settled into our class perfectly and has been working really hard to complete all the learning. 
We are so proud of you and love having you in our class. Well done, Ethan! 
 
Year 3 / 4 – This week the ribbon goes to someone who has been a reading superstar! They have 
worked really hard to read their red and green words this week. Well done to Harry M! 
 
Year 5 / 6 – The ribbon this week goes to someone who has been working hard to secure their 
fraction knowledge. They have persevered throughout the fractions unit and have made super 
progress! Keep it up! Well done, Alyssa! 
 

 
I hope you all have a super Bank Holiday weekend and we shall look forward to seeing the children 

on Tuesday 4th May. 
 
 

Kind regards, 
 

Mrs Julie Lyon, Head Teacher 
 
 
Diary Dates 
 

May  

3/5/21 May Bank Holiday Monday – school closed 

4/5/21 School open 

20/5/21 Skip 2 Be Fit Day 

28/5/21 Break-up May half-term 

June  

7/6/21 School open 

25/6/21 Training Day – school closed 

July  

19/7/21 School Reports home 

22/7/21 Leavers’ Assembly 

23/7/21 School closes for summer holidays at 2.30pm 

September  

6/9/21 Training Day 

7/9/21 School open for the autumn term 

 



 

  
  

 

 

 

 
 
 
Mrs Lyon’s working week: 
 

Day Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

Morning Dishforth Airfield Dishforth C of E 
Primary 

Dishforth Airfield Dishforth C of E 
Primary 

Dishforth Airfield 

Afternoon Dishforth C of E 
Primary 

Dishforth Airfield Dishforth C of E 
Primary 

Dishforth Airfield Dishforth C of E 
Primary 

 


